
File No. 17-1169-51 

INFORMATION, TECHNOLOGY, AND GENERAL SERVICES COMMITTEE REPORT 
relative to the status of any ongoing negotiations between the City and any wireless 
telecommunication service providers for the use of the City's light poles or other vertical 
infrastructure. 

Recommendations for Council action, as initiated by Motion (Krekorian - Blumenfield -
Rodriguez) 

1. NOTE and FILE the Information Technology Agency (ITA) report dated September 24, 
2018. 

2. INSTRUCT the Chief Legislative Analyst and City Administrative Officer, in coordination 
with City Attorney, ITA, Bureau of Street Lighting, Bureau of Engineering, Bureau of Street 
Services and any other relevant Departments to continue negotiations with wireless 
telecommunication service providers and report to Council for approval prior to execution of 
the agreements; and, ensure the agreements presented consider the following: 

a. Expediting the rollout of 5G to ensure the City has early mover advantage. 

b. Protecting the Cityscape and reducing negative visual impacts. 

c. Minimizing the impact to City infrastructure and operations. 

d. Achieving full cost recovery and measuring outcomes. 

e. Incorporating the City's policy goals for Digital Inclusion and Smart City Initiatives. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst 
has completed a financial analysis of this report. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

SUMMARY: 

At its regular meeting held on NoveniJer 13, 2018, the lnforrretion, Technology, and General Services 
Cormittee considered an ITA report in response to Motion (Krekorian - Blumenfield - Rodriguez) 
relative to the status of any ongoing negotiations between the City and any wireless 
telecommunications service providers for use of the City's light poles or other vertical infrastructure, or 
co-location of wireless telecommunications infrastructure on any other City property. 

During the discussion, the ITA presented a general overview of the matter and answered questions 
from the Comrrittee. Mer providing an opportunity for public comment, the CorTlllittee moved to note 
and file the ITA report and provided additional instructions for various departments, as detailed above. 
This matter is now transmitted to the Council for its consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 



INFORMATION, TECHNOLOGY, AND GENERAL SERVICES COMMITTEE 

~ 
RODRIGUEZ: YES 

BLUMENFIELD: YES 
O'FARRELL: YES 
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